Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
Florida School for the Deaf and the Blind
FSDB-INTERNAL AUDITING SERVICES-RFP-15-013

The Board of Trustees of the Florida School for the Deaf and the Blind (FSDB) invites all qualified individuals and firms to submit proposals for internal audit services. FSDB, located at 207 North San Marco Avenue, Saint Augustine, Florida 32084, is an agency of the State of Florida governed by the Board of Trustees (§ 1002.36, Florida Statutes). The position of Internal Auditor reports directly to the Board of Trustees. The most qualified firm will be selected by the Administrator of Business Services, acting on behalf of the Board, and, upon approval by the Board, will be awarded an annually renewable contract for services.

DATE, TIME AND PLACE FOR BID OPENING:

Responses will be opened in a public meeting to be held on June 22 2015, at 1:00 p.m., in the Conference Room, Building #27 Hogel Maintenance, The Florida School for the Deaf and the Blind, 207 North San Marco Ave., St. Augustine, FL. 32084. Persons wanting to attend this meeting must first obtain a FSDB Visitor’s Pass from the FSDB Campus Police located at the FSDB main gate on Genopoly Street. Processing of a request for a Visitor’s Pass may require 20 minutes or longer depending on the number of requests in the queue (first-come, first-served). Attendees should allow extra time to avoid being late to the meeting.

CONTACT PERSON: Chuck Meyers, (904)827-2294, meyersc@fsdb.k12.fl.us.

PROJECT DESCRIPTION:
The work to be completed under this contract generally includes, but is not limited to, the following:

Perform internal auditing services for the Florida School for the Deaf and the Blind in accordance with ATTACHMENT 1.
ATTACHMENT 2 describes the process by which the responses will be screened and the choice of the best qualified individual or firm will be made.

The full bid package and attachments can be found on the FSDB website at: http://www.fsdb.k12.fl.us/index.php/services/request-for-proposals/.
